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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company

July 3, 1980 
LDR-80-179LARY D. ROOT 

ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT 
NUCLEAR GENERATION

Mr. Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #2 
Division of Licensing 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. Ippolito: 

This letter and attachment are intended as our final response 
to your letter dated October 22, 1979 concerning Alternate Safe Shutdown 
Capability. As stated in our letter dated June 5, 1980, based upon your 
position entitled "Safe Shutdown Capability," we have reviewed the plant 
design, procedures, and the information in our Fire Hazard Analysis which 
was transmitted to you by our letter dated June 7, 1979.  

Our conclusions remain identical to those transmitted in our 
June 5, 1980 letter in which we stated the need for certain procedural and 
design modifications. Those changes and our analysis are presented in the 
attachment to this letter. We have included two copies of the drawings 
listed in Appendix B of the attachment.
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Very truly yours, 

Larry . Root 
Assistant Vice President 
Nuclear Generation 00 
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